
 

 

 

1ST September 2025 

 

Dear Parents, 

I do hope you’ve all had an enjoyable summer with your little stars. Nearly time to return them 

to us, and for our new parents & children, for the first time – welcome.  

Pupils’ first day back is Wednesday 3rd September 2025. 

School starts at 08:45. Please ensure your child arrives before 08:45, ready to go into 

school every day at this time. 

Key Information: Information for Parents doc 

-Read Information for Parents 2025/2026: LINK (also attached for your convenience).  

Important you know/are reminded of some of the key expectations we have of parents and 

children.   

-Changes to this doc include:  

 reviewed ethos, vision & values 

 new curriculum statement 

 drawing particular attention to yellow highlights (All) 

 drawing particular attention to blue highlight (Year 5/6: Morpurgo parents) 

PE Days 

PE days: children come to school in their indoor/outdoor PE kit.  PE kit requirements: LINK.  

Reminder: remove earrings on PE days if your child cannot themselves. 

The first PE lessons of the year will start on Friday 5th September. 

Year R: Bryon Class: Wednesday (Indoor) & Friday (Outdoor) 

Year 1/2: Yarlett Class: Monday (Outdoor) & Friday (Indoor)  

Year 3/4: Blabey Class: Monday (Indoor) & Wednesday (Outdoor) 

Year 5/6: Morpurgo Class: Tuesday (Indoor) & Friday (Outdoor) 

Celebratory Assembly/Newsletter 

The first Friday Celebratory Assembly and newsletter will be on Friday 12th September. 

 

 

https://www.earith.cambs.sch.uk/our-school/information-for-parents
https://www.earith.cambs.sch.uk/parents/uniform


 

 

Zones of Regulation 

This year, within PSHE lessons, from September, children will be taught the Zones of 

Regulation Digital Curriculum.  You may have noticed these displays going up around school 

towards the end of the year.  Here’s further information: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information, please visit https://zonesofregulation.com/how-it-works/ and look out 
for the Zones Bridge letters referenced above to support your understanding of what is being 
taught within PSHE and how you may wish to support your child at home.  

https://zonesofregulation.com/how-it-works/


 

 

If you would like any further information, please reach out to Mrs Matthews & Mrs Barber 
(Zones of Regulation Leads). 

In the meantime, thank you in advance for your support.   

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Abbs  

Head Teacher 

 

  
  


